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This leaflet provides information about proposals 
to extend the existing 40mph speed limit on Strensall Road further south,  

to improve safety around the Towthorpe Road and Towthorpe Moor Lane junctions. 
 

 
 

The arrangement of the proposed speed limit scheme  
is illustrated inside this leaflet,  

together with notes explaining some of the key features involved. 
 
 
Details of how to comment or get more information are given on the back of this leaflet. 

If you would prefer this information in a more accessible format,  
( for example in large print, or by email ), or in another language,  

please telephone ( 01904 )  553457 
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